Village of Glendale Heights
Parks and Recreation Committee
Tuesday, January 21, 2020
Sports Hub Meeting Room
Trustee Maritato Called the meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.

Members Present: Pat Maritato — Chair, Jeanette Wilson, Enrique Arroyo, Keith Knautz, Bill
Schmidt and Chester Pojack.

Approval of Minutes from 11-19-19. Enrique moved and Jeanette seconded. Minutes
approved.

Reality lllinois

Director Knautz brought up the presentation from the previous meeting and mentioned he is
still looking into options. He mentioned that Chairman Maritato had brought up signage
regarding marijuana at a recent board meeting. Director Knautz believes the two issues are
intertwined and a discussion took place regarding signage in the parks. It was the direction of
the Committee to not look to install signage at this time. Director Knautz said he would
continue to monitor what others do and if necessary will bring it back to a future meeting.

OSLAD Update

Director Knautz announced that Governor Pritzker announced late last week that the Village’s
OSLAD application had been approved for $400,000. Director Knautz thanked staff, Board and
Committee for all their work in helping to get the grant. The next step will be to design and
budget for the project. Chairman Maritato asked that as a part of the planning that an actual
picture of the Park with any new equipment be produced so as to give everyone a feel for the
park in a real setting so as to be sure that no spatial mistakes are made. Director Knautz said he
would look to include that type of Board as the project goes.

Program/Planning Updates/Upcoming Events

Director Knautz went through a number of programs currently running as well as passing out a
Rec-In the Hub post card for everyone to remind them of the upcoming event. Director Knautz
also discussed where he was at with the new football program he is trying to establish.

Adjournment Jeanette moved and Enrigque seconded adjournment at 7:45 p.m.



